
[student id], [first name] [last name] 

 
Dear [first name], 
 
You were eligible for assistance from the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund III (HEERF III) under 
the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (ARP). These funds were disbursed to all students who were 
enrolled as regular curriculum students during the 2022 spring semester. The funds were placed on your 
student account the week of 04/18/2022. If you were eligible for a refund, checks and direct deposits 
will be issued within the next 5-10 business days.  
 
You signed a HEERF III Balance Due Consent form which allowed your HEERF III funds to be applied 
towards any balance you owed for the 2022 spring semester. You may or may not have had enough 
HEERF III fund to cover the amount you owed. I you had enough funds to cover the amount you owed 
and there were funds remaining, you will receive those excess funds  

Your disbursement information is listed below. 
 
2022 Spring Credit Hours: [2022SP credit hours] 
Per Credit Hour Rate: [HEERF III per credit hour rate for 2022SP] 
HEERF III Award Amount: [HEERF III 2022sp award amount] 
 
For additional information concerning HEERF III, please the FAQ located at HEERF III FAQ 
 
If you did not receive a refund check or a direct deposit and believe you should have, please contact the 
Business Office. They will be able to go over your account in more detail and help your resolve any 
issues. They can be reached at (864) 592-4661. 
 
Financial Aid Staff 
Financial Aid Office 
Spartanburg Community College 
(864) 592-4810 | FA_Questions@sccsc.edu 
 
RE: HEERF III Disbursement 
[student college email address] 
 

https://www.sccsc.edu/financial-aid/HEERF-III-SCC-FAQ-042022.pdf
mailto:FA_Questions@sccsc.edu

